Dear Parents,
Another busy week! 
The children enjoyed dressing up for ‘Roal Dahl day’ on Tuesday and they looked fabulous! We had a great time parading around the playground!
We started our ‘Cooking’. We followed a recipe and made our own playdoough. In English, we wrote our own labels for our pegs and sequenced pictures to retell our ‘Max’ story. 
In Phonics, we have learned 4 new sounds- please see ‘My phonics book.
In Art, we have looked at colour mixing to obtain a lighter shade of blue. We have designed our own superhero and made a super display!
           Next week: Wellies Wednesday!
Have a lovely week end!
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support.
Class 1 team
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